Charleston-Arastradero Corridor Project

The City of Palo Alto will be constructing roadway modifications and
streetscape improvements to a continuous segment of Arastradero
Road and Charleston Road. As part of this project, the

City will also be repaving and widening the Los Altos -
Hetchy-Hetchy bike path from Arastradero Road

to Adobe Creek. May 2018 to May 2019*

Scope for construction includes the following: PHASE 3
* Construction and landscaping of medians, May 2019 to April 2020*
bulb-outs, and bioretention areas o
* Widening of sidewalks and bike paths
* ADA compliant curb ramps
¢ Traffic signal modifications and upgrades
¢ Replacement of pavement striping and markings
¢ Resurfacing Arastradero and Charleston Roads O

For more information, please visit the
project’s webiste: www.cityofpaloalto.org/cacorridor

UPCOMING MEETINGS

The City will be hosting two open houses to answer
questions you may have about the project.

*Approximate schedule. Actual timing of phases will be impacted by various factors such
as weather and variable subsurface conditions.

MARCH 27 MARCH 29
Gunn High Herbert Hoover
School Elementary School

> Staff Lounge > Multi-Purpose Room

PROTECTED SAFER SIDEWALKS STREET STORMWATER
6:30 to 8:00 pm 6:30 to 8:00 pm BIKE LANES AND CROSSINGS BEAUTIFICATION TREATMENT
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